
Renovations and
Additions

The Northern Cambria School
District is soliciting bids for the
Renovations and Additions
to  the  Northern  Cambria
School  District  K-12
Consolidation  Project.  All
Bids  must  be  in  sealed
envelopes, clearly marked to
identify the project being bid,
and  hand  delivered  or
delivered by traceable means
no later than 2:00 PM  local
time  on  Tuesday,  October
10, 2023, to Northen Cambria
School  District,  Attn:  Roland
Paronish,  Financial  Director,
601  Joseph  Street,  Northen
Cambria, PA 15714. Drawings,
specifications,  and  addenda
may  be  viewed  on-line  via
Procore and downloaded (free
of charge) by all Prime Bidders
as well as their subcontractors
and vendors upon registering.
All  bidders  are  advised  that
they  use  these  documents
contained on Procore at their
own risk and are expected to
check  periodically  for  any
addenda or revisions that may
be  posted.  Any  questions
regarding  access  to  the  Bid
Documents  should  be
addressed to Jennifer Sariano
jennifer.sariano@sitelogiq.com
and  Dewanna  Laning  at
dewanna.laning@sitelogiq.co
m  .   A  Non-Mandatory
Pre-Bid  Meeting  and  site
walk  will  be  held  Monday,
September 25, 2023 at 4:00
PM. Bidders will meet at the
lobby and then proceed to the
Auditorium  at  601  Joseph
Street, Northern Cambria, PA
15714,  for  a  brief  meeting,
followed by  an optional  site
visit.   Bid  Packages  for  this
Work is:
1 General Construction
2 Fire Protection
3  Plumbing  Systems
Construction
4  Electrical  Systems
Construction
This project is subject to the
Pennsylvania Prevailing Wage
Act. The Bids will be publicly
opened as indicated above.


